
 

 
 

July 28, 2017 
 
 
 

Mr. Zac Smith 
Santee Cooper Transmission 
1 Riverwood Drive 
Moncks Corner, South Carolina 29461  
ZACHARY.K.SMITH@santeecooper.com 

 
 

Re: Introduction to Consultant for Project ID No. P029208 – Road/Route:  I-26 Design-Build 
Widening (MM 85 to MM 101) – Lexington, Newberry, and Richland Counties 

 
Dear Mr. Smith: 

 
The South Carolina Department of Transportation is currently under contract with Civil Engineering 

Consulting Services, Inc. (CECS) to perform design services relating to the above referenced project. As part of 
these design efforts, CECS will be performing the subsurface utility engineering and utility coordination. 

 
The purpose of this letter is to notify you that CECS may be in contact with you to gather utility data 

necessary for this project. We ask that you cooperate with them concerning this request such that utility conflicts 
and concerns can be identified early in the project schedule. 

 
If you should have any questions concerning this, please feel free to contact me via email at 

AttawayMC@scdot.org or by telephone at (803) 737-1296 or Theresa Hodge, with CECS at (803) 779-0311 Ext 
224. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Mark C. Attaway 

 

Assistant Director, Rights of Way for Utilities and Railroads 
 

MCA: ssm 
ec: Brad Reynolds, SCDOT, Program Manager 

Michael L. Hood, SCDOT, Assistant Program Manager 
Robert Dickinson, SCDOT, Acting Administrator, District One Engineering  
Kevin McLaughlin, Administrator, District Two Engineering 
Ashleigh Sandel, SCDOT, Assistant District One Construction Engineer 
Allen Thompson, SCDOT, Resident Construction Engineer, Richland County 
Vanetta Jackson, SCDOT, Utility Coordinator, Lexington/Richland Counties 
Ann S. Ward, SCDOT, Utility Coordinator, Newberry County 
Theresa Hodge, CECS 

File: RW/UM/MCA 
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